
 
 SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary 40 MPH Speed Limit Restriction at Newton Road, West 

Bromwich 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 11th August 
2025 the existing 50mph sections of Newton Road (both easterly and 
westerly directions) will be suspended and temporary 40 speed limits will 
be in operation. 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate a safe 
working space to install duct runs for a new 132KV service cable by 
Excalon on behalf of National Grid Electricity Distribution. 
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 11th August 2025 and for 
a period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will take until 
31st August 2025 to be completed.  
 
Any queries about the works taking place should be made to Mark Miles of 
National Grid Electricity Distribution on 0121 224 1817 or Jonathon Libbey 
of Excalon on 07591 375662. 
 
  
 

Dated this 6th August 2025 
 

M Jones 
 

Mike Jones – Assistant Director – Legal and Assurance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


